
              

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 
                          Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

14th March 2025 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week:  
Willow class: Isabella R for her listening skills. 
Chestnut class: Patti for her fantastic determination in all areas of learning. 
Oak class: Eli for his fantastic contributions in maths. 
Hazel class: Bobby for his excellent focus, presentation and effort in class. 
Sports person of the week: Huw for demonstrating fantastic sport leadership skills. 
Good Samaritan of the week: Erin for being extremely kind and helpful at Beach school. 
Readers of the week: Olivia, Atreus, Theo L, Nikolaj, India, Toby, Patti, Otis, Teddy, Dorothea, Darcy, Evelynn, Ed, 
Bobby, George S, Mia A, Sebastian and Mariette. Well done to Ed and Olivia who received their Bronze Bawdsey 
Bookworm awards. Well done to Huw and Evelynn for getting their pen licences this week.  
World Book Day winners: 
Winners of the in-school National Book Token Designs are Leo, Bella B, Ava, Teddy, Olivia, Sebastian and Lily.  
Winners of the treasure hunt were Bella B, Ellie-Mai, Marta and Freddie. 
Winners of the ‘Reimagine Your World’ Story competition: 1st Rupert, 2nd Kayden and 3rd Dougie. 
 
Well done to Kayden for becoming a new Librarian.  

Ready for the weather 

In the hope for more of the better weather that we have glimpsed, please can children bring contingencies 
for all circumstances; a coat or jacket and a jumper for the cold, also a named sun hat and sun cream to be 
applied in the morning before school on hot days. Whatever the weather, they also need water bottles in 
every day, bottles that they can drink straight out of and that do not leak please.  

Bookable Phone call slots with the class teachers 
If you would like to book a phone call with your child’s class teacher then please contact the school office for a 

mutually convenient time during the week, or ask via class dojo.  

Red Nose Day 

Next Friday 21st March, we are celebrating Red Nose Day, the children are welcome to wear Red Nose 
clothing or anything red they have. If you can afford to send in a contribution it would go to a good cause. 
If you can donate any buns or cakes we are having a cake sale at 3 pm on the playground, we hope you can 
come and buy some too. Please remember we are a nut free school, if you can send in an ingredient list 
with the cakes that may help people with allergies too.  

 School dinner charge increase 

Vertas our catering company have announced they will be raising the school dinner charge for children to 
£2.80 for a meal from the 1st April 2025.  

Diary dates 

Week beginning 17th March: Bookable phone call slots for Parents and Carers.  
18th March: Dodgeball competition- for selected pupils only. 
19th March: Ten pin bowling competition representing South Suffolk Schools- selected pupils only. 
21st March: Red nose day- wear something red for comic relief. Donate if possible please. Cake sale in the 
afternoon. 
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24th March: African dance workshops for the whole school. 
31st March: Yr 6 to FHS to watch their ‘Big fish’ production. 
1st April: pm- sponsored walk- all children. 
2nd April: Cross country competition at Holbrook hospital school. Selected pupils only. 
4th April: Last day of term. 
 
For our term dates please look on our website.  

 

https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=87

